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To whom it may concern,

Re Glendell Operations at Ravensworth Homestead 

Heritage agencies say Ravensworth homestead and the surrounding area: 

has the strongest documentary evidence of any conflict site across the
Hunter Valley, including the event known as the Ravensworth massacre.
tells the story of shared Aboriginal and European heritage
is rare and exceptionally intact. 

Its rarity and importance has been compared to the World Heritage convict sites in
Tasmania, and the significance of the massacre site has been compared to world
war battlefields in Europe.  

Australia nor the world need this proposed mining proposal. It needs to be
condemned at the highest level. Please do the right thing for mankind, the
environment and all wildlife that currently, and in the future, call this place HOME.

Regards,
Sandra Heuston 


